
 

 

Tuesday 19th November 2024 

 

 

Dearest Parents/Carers 

As part of our school travel commitment, we have partnered up with transport for London to 

teach our pupils about road safety for dark nights.  

 

As part of this event, we are running a competition called “bling up your bike!”  The aim is to 

decorate either your bikes or scooters at home; as brightly and colourfully as you can! We will 

hold a parade for pupils to show off their creations!  

 

Please see ideas below: 

 

Please bring in your bike or scooter on Tuesday 10th December and park it in our bike shelter 

outside the school gate.  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak with your child’s class teacher. 

 

Have fun creating! 

 

Yours sincerely  

Reception Team 

 


